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January 5, 2015

Adams County News and Information

Vaccine Clinics Scheduled for Dogs and Cats

The Adams County Animal Shelter will offer vaccine and microchip clinics through the winter
months beginning in January. The clinics are scheduled for Wednesdays, 3 — 6 p.m. (Jan. 14,
Feb. 11, and March 11). The shelter is located at 10705 Fulton St., Brighton.

With a full-time veterinarian now on staff, the Animal Shelter is pleased to offer these valuable
services at an affordable cost of $10 for vaccines and $20 for microchips. Rabies, DA2PP and
Bordatella are available for dogs; rabies and FVRCP are available for cats. This service will give
citizens with limited resources an opportunity to get pets vaccinated and microchipped.

“We do expect a large turnout, so please arrive early and be prepared to hang out with Fluffy and
Whiskers for a little while,” said Eva McMickle-DeTolve, executive director of the shelter.

While you’re at the shelter, check out the adoptable pets. All pets adopted from the shelter are
up-to-date on all age appropriate vaccines and are microchipped and altered.

For more information, contact the Animal Shelter at 303.288.3294.
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